

HAVE YOU CONSIDERED BECOMING A

PARENT

GOVERNOR?

Being part of a team that can make a difference to your child's school

Forms
available
from main
office

Would you enjoy seeing how our pupils thrive and grow as people?

Time to spare

An interest in the education and welfare of our pupils and time to attend 3 meetings a year

There are no formal qualifications required to become a governor and no one is expected to take on this most valuable voluntary job without support and training

If you would like to connect with other Parents and learn how to support your child's education and wellbeing, this role is just for you! Please ask for a form from the main office to express your interest as a school governor. As parents, we all want the best for our children.

JOIN NOW

Enthusiastic
about Tameside
Primary
Academy and the
education of our
children